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For information about any of  the  

ministries with whom we partner,  

please visit: 

www.firstpresvb.org/missions/service 

Randy DuVall, missions@firstpresvb.org  

Director of  Missions 

*

“You do well if you really fulfill the royal law according to the scripture, ’You shall love 
your neighbor as yourself.’ “ James 2:8   

 

RISE AGAINST  

HUNGER 

FOOD PACKING EVENT 

SATURDAY APRIL 6, 2019 9:30-NOON 

Online registration is now open for this exciting event in 
Stanton Hall. Go to the church website www.firstpresvb.org 
and click on the Missions drop down tab. Go to the Rise 
Against Hunger page, open and click on the link. It’s easy. 
Please join us for this fast-paced, fun-filled event. Prior regis-
tration required. If you have any questions, please call 
Randy DuVall, 757-672-1797. 

Samaritan House is opening a new Human 
Trafficking house in March where victims of 
this societal blight will be sheltered. It is in 
need of household items to furnish it. If 
“spring cleaning” stimulates interest in do-
nating items in reasonably good condition, 
your donations would be welcome. Desired 
are towels, single bed sheets, spreads and 
other household items such as kitchen items. 
Please contact Diane Feineis diane-
feineis@yahoo.com if you would like to make 
a donation. Bedroom furniture (not mat-
tresses) would be considered. Our church has 
a history of involvement with Samaritan 
House as does Presbyterian Women.   

CUBA MISSION TRIP  

INTEREST MEETING 

APRIL 1, 2019 
FPC is now party to a Covenant of Christian 
Solidarity with the Iglesia Presbiteriana 
Reformada in San Nicolás, Cuba. In support 
of that Covenant, a return mission trip to 
Cuba is planned for September dependent 
on interest. If you have an interest in partici-
pating in that trip, or even if you are just in-
terested in what the Covenant is all about, 
please join Randy DuVall on April 1, 2019 at 
7:00 pm in Room 212 for an informational 
meeting. Assuming that the return trip goes 
forward those who attend the meeting will 
receive preferred consideration for inclusion 
in the mission team. 

The Presbyterian Church in San Nicolás, Cuba.  

BIRDNECK ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 

On February 25th, our church delivered 216 
pairs of underpants and 78 pairs of pants to 
Birdneck for use when young children have 
bathroom accidents at school. This was in re-
sponse to the request of the school social 
worker and school nurse for assistance. 
Thank you to parents of Beach Day School 
children who donated to this project.  
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